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The Amherst County Electoral Board met on April 3, 2017 with all three members present.

Teresa Almond – Chairman
Kenneth Branham – Vice Chairman
Wanda Spradley – Secretary
The Board discussed L&A testing for the June primary election.  We agreed that programming will be conducted on April 20, 2017 starting at 9am.  Absentee voting begins on April 
The June elections is a dual primary – so all the materials for our election officer’s need to be doubled.
Wanda stated she has asked for additional funding from the Board of Supervisors due to this June primary.
The Board discussed their annual training provided by the State Board of Elections in Richmond sometime in June.  A definite date has not been set.

Registrar’s report
Voters have been purged from the voter’s list that have not voted in the last two federal elections.
The security partition has been installed and they are waiting on the panic button.
Fran stated that the budget has been depleted for office supplies and postage and that she will be asking for extra money to cover expenses for the June primary which is the 3rd election of the year.
Amherst Town will be holding a special election along with the General election in November 2017 for the seat vacated by Ms. Meeks.
District 2 and District 5 Board of Supervisors need to submit papers to be placed on the November ballot and for the first time, School Board will be on the November ballot.  The deadline for all paperwork is June 13th unless there is a write in campaign. 
